
GREETINGS BOARD OF SUPERVISORS, 
 
PLEASE RECORD ME AS A VOTE IN FAVOR OF THE PROPOSED CANNABIS OPT-OUT FOR THE 
FRACCIA ROAD/BISBY AVE. NEIGHBORHOOD. R_2019-0014. 
 
I LIVE NEARBY IN THE WOODYGLEN NEIGHBORHOOD WHERE WE DO HAVE AN OPT-OUT AND 
IT IS A WONDERFUL THING FOR OUR RESIDENTS. I WISH THE SAME FOR FRACCIA RD/BISBY 
AVE. FOLKS. 
 
WITH GRATITUDE! 
 
STEVE MILLER 
UKIAH 

 


